
   

Oct 13, 2021 
 

  

Mindset Software Technologies 

Attention: Prakash Mohan 

  

 
Dear Prakash,  
 

Thank you for bringing to our attention the valuable suggestions to increase the 
security of our systems.  

We acknowledge your expertise in the cyber domain and truly appreciate your 
assistance. 
 
 

  
Regards,  
  
 

 

Rishi Tripathi 
Chief Information Security Officer   
Mount Sinai Health System 

 

Rishi Tripathi (Oct 15, 2021 10:05 EDT)
Rishi Tripathi

https://mountsinai.na1.adobesign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAIauVderfAah0781dxYugXjUYhsAtiwlV

		2021-10-15T07:05:52-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Sign




